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• PLEASE NOTE: The City of Hobbs Reopen Plan only applies to those buildings/services 
owned and operated by the City of Hobbs. This Plan does not apply to any private 
businesses.

https://indd.adobe.com/view/f8c729a4-3094-4157-af47-b13eddea33f2
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“To Our Employees: You each have placed the needs of our citizens before your own individual 
needs during this pandemic. In the face of adversity, you have remained steadfast. I am honored 
to work alongside you all. We will weather this storm as a community and the City of Hobbs 
employees will lead the way. You are truly our greatest asset. Thank you all.”

-Manny Gomez, Acting City Manager


